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NEWS Corto e Fieno Rural Film Festival

PUBLISHED THE ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR THE 2013 EDITION

The Rural Film Festival Corto e Fieno, that takes
place every year in the Province of Novara, on the
Lake Orta lakesides, will come back next
September.

This year the Festival, born with the goal of
promoting the relationship between man and the
rural environment through the cinema, will be held
on September 20, 21 and 22.

The announcements to participate in the fourth

edition of the Festival have already been published:
those who want to submit their work, which will compete in the respective category -
short-lenght films "Unripe Cinema" and "Orchard"; mid- and full-length films
"Harvest" - can do it until July 1, 2013.

The Festival Corto e Fieno is open to all, professionals and amateurs. Every year
the jury of the Festival announces the winnining movie in each category and awards
the winners.

It is possible to read the announcements of the three categories in the dedicated
page of Corto e Fieno website. All the information about the Festival, the past
editions and the last news, are finally available on the same website.
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